
 

September 20, 2018 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on September 11, 2018, Mark Hernandez, P.Eng., of Dillon Consulting 
Ltd. filed with the Clerk’s Office the Drainage Report (Report) dated September 7, 2018 for the repair 
and improvement of the East Townline Drain. 
 
A copy of the Report is attached hereto, including plans, Profiles, Assessment Schedules and on-
site meeting minutes. 
 
The Council of the Town of Tecumseh will consider the Report at the following date, time and place: 
 
Date: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 
Time:  6:00 pm  
Place: Town of Tecumseh, Council Chambers 
 917 Lesperance Road 
 Tecumseh, Ontario 
 
As a landowner affected by these drainage works, your attendance is encouraged and requested at 
the meeting. 
 
Persons wishing to make comment at the meeting are asked to contact the Town of Tecumseh, 
Director of Staff Services/Clerk, Laura Moy at 519-735-2184 [Ex 116].   
 
For questions relating to the Drain and should you be unable to attend the meeting, a questionnaire 
is attached if you wish to provide any concerns regarding this project in writing.  Please fill out and 
send the questionnaire to the Town of Tecumseh to the attention of the Drainage Superintendent, 
Sam Paglia at 519-735-2184 [Ext 105]. 
 

     Laura Moy 
                Director, Corporate Services & Clerk 

 
This document is available in alternate formats upon request. 
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